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Date: October 9, 2019 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
  
From:   Phillip Francis, Director of Operations  
 
Re:    Consideration of Sale of Property 
 
 
As a follow up to the September 16 Committee of the Whole discussion and the October 
7 Study Session conversation regarding the Board’s consideration of the sale of 
property, I would like to have further discussion with the Board on their consideration to 
sell the property known as the former Wilson Elementary School, 28400 W. Chicago, 
Livonia. Please add this agenda item to the October 14, 2019 Board of Education 
Committee of the Whole Meeting. Thank you. 
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c: Board of Education 
 
  

 


